
 

DATE: 		 	 June 3, 2025 
TO: 	 	 	 	 Keweenaw Bay Ojibwa Community College Community 
FROM:	 Keith Rolof, Chair, Board of Regents, Keweenaw Bay Ojibwa Community 

College 
RE:	 	 Presidential Search Update  

We would like to inform the KBOCC community that the current presidential search did not result 
in an appointment.  The Board will start a new presidential search in the coming weeks.  We will  
again be supported by the Association of Community College Trustees (ACCT).  As soon as the 
new presidential search launches, we will provide additional information through ongoing 
progress reports which will also be posted on the presidential search webpage. 

Once again, the Board would like thank everyone in the community who participated in the open 
forums, and other aspects of the campus visits of the finalists and those who took time to provide 
feedback.   

If you have any questions or suggestions, please reach out to: Cindy Lopez, Director, Search 
Services and Tribal College Initiatives at the Association of Community College Trustees (ACCT) 
clopez@acct.org or (405) 255-2566 (mobile)
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